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I support the full factory farm moratorium SB 85 -1 as originally proposed. This is a 

common sense solution to protect our small farms, environment, and communities 

from factory farms. Only one version of this bill can pass out of the state senate 

committee and that is SB 85-1 because it truly protects our small farms, environment 

and communities from factory farms. 


